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March 5th, 2025 
 
 
 

Reference: Price Increase Notification – Steel Products  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
We at Vicwest are extremely proud to source 95% of our steel domestically and provide service 
from coast to coast.  Regardless of the current geopolitical landscape, we continue to experience 
significant rising costs in our supply chain, in tern, must increase our pricing to the market. 
 
Consequently, we will be raising our prices 7 – 10% effective April 5th, 2025, on all steel 
products. 
 
All orders placed prior to April 5th, must be delivered by the following delivery cycle. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me, or your local representative directly for further details. 
 
We will continue to monitor the market and be proactive in communicating any further price 
increases. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your continued support. Our 
partnership is very important to us and is greatly appreciated. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
Brian Glen 
Director, Sales  
Vicwest 
 
 
 
 


